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1981 TESOL Summer Institute
to be at Teachers College

by John F. Fanselow and Ann M. Frentzen

The Executive Committee has approved
the selection of Teachers College, Columbia
University as the site for the Third Annual
TESOL Summer Institute. The Institute
will be held at Teachers College in New
York City from July 6 through August 14.
Participants may enroll for either the entire
six weeks or come only for the first three
weeks from July 6 to July 24 or the second
three weeks from July 27 to August 14.
The TESOL Summer Meeting will be held
on the weekend of July 24, the mid-point
of the Institute.

The initial planning for the Institute
is now underway. If any group of nine or
more individuals would like to work on a
specific curriculum project to meet specific
needs, plan a research project related to
questions the group wants to investigate,
learn a method of teaching, or develop an
examination at the Institute, a proposal
would be welcome. Send in the name of
the person you would like to work with,

the topic, and an outline of the task. We
will try to arrange that project. Of course,
it would be easier to invite the individual
a group has in mind to the site where the
group is, but then the individuals in the
group would not be able to participate in
the other activities of the Institute nor
attend the TESOL Summer Meeting while
enjoying an unconventional summer in
New York City!

Individual suggestions for staff or
topics for the Institute are also welcome,
as are proposals from individuals who may
wish to teach in the Institute. Early pro-
posals—before October 1, 1980—will have
priority.

John F. Fanselow will direct the Insti-
tute and Ann M. Frentzen will be the
assistant director. They can be contacted
at Box 66, TESOL Summer Institute,
Teachers College, Columbia University,
New York, New York, 10027, U.S.A.





